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SEP 8 1982

River Cement Company License No. 24-10263-03
ATIN: Mr. Richard L. Werner

Producticu % nager
Selma Plant
Festus, MD 63028

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 19, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your
attention in our letter dated August 13, 1982.

This letter also refers to the telephone conversation on August 31, 1982,
between you and Mr. W. P. Reichhold of my staff concerning your corrective
actions. It is our understanding that continued compliance will be assured
by the following methods:

1. The Ohmart gauges will be removed and returned to Ohmart before the
next test for leakage is required.

2. You vill contract Ohmart to perform tests for leakage every six months.

If your understanding differs from the above, please contact Mr. William
P. Reichhold or me at 312-932-2500.

We will examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Since ely /
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. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection
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